
 
 
 

 
 

 

Notice of the Filing of a 
 Labor Condition Application with the 
Employment Training Administration 

 
1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Aerotek, Inc. through the filing of a 

labor condition application with the Employment and Training Administration of the 
U.S. Department of Labor. 

2. One such worker is being sought. 
3. The worker is being sought in the occupational classification of Mechanical 

Engineers (Automotive Engineers). 
4. A wage within the range of $31.94 to $36.94 per hour is being offered to this worker. 
5. The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 10/01/2020 to 

09/30/2023. 
6. The employment will occur in Dearborn, MI and Farmington Hills, MI. 
7. The labor condition application is available for public inspection at the offices of 

Aerotek, Inc.’s parent company, Allegis Group, Inc. 7320 Parkway Drive, Hanover, 
MD 21076 

 

 
 
Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application 
and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed 
with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor. 
 


